James Fawcett

From: Brent Hall [bicyclerdlife@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, March 04, 2012 7:25 PM
To: ‘ Gary Hayzlett, Willie Prescott; Vince Wetta, Tom Arpke; James Fawcett; John Grange; Bob

Grant; Jerry Henry; Brett Hildabrand; Don Hill; Bob Montgomery; Eber Phelps; JoAnn Pottorff;
Richard Proehl; Shery! Spalding; Vern Swanson; Jerry Williams; Bill Wolf: Ron Worley

Cc: Doug Walker; Mike Mills; Clark Coan; Ardie Streit; Brenda Becker; Dean Stewart; Jean
Kozubowski; Joye Walker, Laura Henderson, Michael Mcirvin; Michele Cullen; Renn Peters;
Sharon Long; Stan Stephenson ‘

Subject: HB 2735 - Transportation Committee hearing: March 5, 2012

To all House Transportation Committee members:

I'm asking you to oppose HB2735 as it would severely cripple our ability to raise funds to continue building our
trails. Potential donors aren’t' going to want to pay taxes, they want to build trail. This bilt would effectively
kill rail-trails in the state of Kansas. These trails are an important economic tool for many small towns in our
state. The economic impact of killing rail-trails in Kansas would be severe.

Please include this written testimony into the record for the hearing tomorrow, March 5, 2012.
Thank you,

Brent Hall, President

Central Kansas Conservancy
PO Box 322 _
McPherson, KS 67460
Bicyclerdlife@gmail.com




